
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

August 6, 2019 

 

News Release 

 

Laksilyu Territory (Moricetown Canyon) - In regards to the incident filmed in the 

Moricetown Canyon on August 6, 2019 and posted on social media at around 6:45 PM, 

where a fisherman was video recorded being very disrespectful of salmon he had caught.  

 

Our leaders were alerted of this incident and Office of the Wet’suwet’en staff along with 

a Hereditary Chief, spoke with the individual, and have dealt with the matter in our 

traditional way, and we do not expect this matter to arise again. The fisherman and his 

chief are deeply sorry, and hope this matter can be laid to rest. 

 

Media Contact: John Ridsdale 250-643-0771 

 
 

 


